
 

                                                      

Shoshone Elementary School 

September 9th – 12th  
 

Baker Lake Hike- Friday, September 6th-  2nd through 6th grade. The location has been changed due to 

smoke and poor air quality. We will now be going to Dierkes Lake Park and Shoshone Falls in Twin 

Falls. For those that registered for this event, please arrive at the school by 8:15 a.m. We will return to 

the school at 2:30 p.m. instead of 4:30 p.m. Please ensure you have arrangements to pick your 

student up at the school at 2:30 p.m.  

Craters of the Moon- Friday, September 6th- 4th grade only. No changes. If your student registered for 

this event, please arrive at the school at 7:45 a.m.  Please ensure you have arrangements to pick your 

student up at the school at 3:00 p.m.  

 

 

Please ensure all of your child’s immunizations are 

up to date. It’s a rule! 

Orientation Night Paperwork 

If you haven’t already, please return all 

paperwork that required your information 

and/or signature to the school. We require the 

information in order to best assist your 

student.  

Come support our football team when we play 

against Castleford! 

We will be dedicating our field to  

Tony Bozzuto!

 

 

We have a website that includes lunch menus, 

school news, event calendars and enrichment 

information?  We do!!! Keep up with what’s 

happening in our school. Visit us at 

shoshonesd.org for all the news!! 

 

We have Facebook!!! Come visit our Facebook 

page by searching Shoshone Elementary 

 


